
In conjunction with going back to our rule of no more than two carts per group on Wednesday 
March 16th, we will also be activating Fairway IQ. They are the units that we have been 
installing in all member carts that go onto the golf course. 
  
Before we discuss Fairway IQ, please remember the following golf rules and procedures: 
  

• Orange stakes in the fairway are your que to exit the fairway and head to the cart path. 
The orange stake closest to the path is where we would like you to enter the cart path. 

• Carts are to be kept 50 feet from any green unless you have disability access and a red 
flag issued to you by the Golf Professional staff. 

• Golf carts without disability access must be parked on the path at each hole while you 
are putting.  

• Blue stakes by the green is where anyone with a disability flag should park while 
putting. They are located in the safest area to allow an access point 15 feet from the 
fringe of the green for our members with a disability flag. 

  
How does the Fairway IQ work? 
When approaching the greens, if you are too far inside of the orange stakes, the Fairway IQ will 
emit a continuous beep, reminding you to exit the fairway and head to the cart path. Once you 
are clear of that area and on the path the beeping will stop. The Professional staff is notified 
whenever a beep is activated. Also, If you drive within 50 feet of the green, and do not have 
disability access, the golf staff will receive a notification that you are in a restricted area and as 
noted in our golf rules, disciplinary action will follow.  
  
  
Why do we need Fairway IQ? 
Fairway IQ will help us monitor the cart traffic in restricted areas as well as see the regular 
traffic patterns on each hole. This information along with the orange and blue stakes, will help 
us provide and maintain better playing conditions every day. *Your cart is only monitored while 
on the course. 
  
Due to supply chain issues, we have finally received more Fairway IQ units to install on the 
remaining member carts. If you come out to play and you do not have a 2021-2022 sticker for 
your cart, you will be asked to stop by the golf shop to have this Fairway IQ unit installed and 
make sure your cart insurance is up to date.  
  
As always, we appreciate your support to help us provide excellent experiences and playing 
surfaces here at Boca Grove. 
  
 


